
Good morning, Courtney – 
 
I trust this finds you doing well. 
 
As you know, Lincoln Health Foundation’s bylaws provides for representation of the 
Lincoln Parish Police Jury on the Foundation’s board.  For the past six years, Jo Tatum 
has served two terms as the Board representative appointed by the 
Jury.  Unfortunately, her term officially expires on September 30, 2025.  As such, I am 
sending you this email as a request for a new representative, along with a 
replacement recommendation for your consideration. 
 
For the past year, the Foundation has had the privilege of working with Logan Hunt in 
his role as a LPPJ representative on the Healthcare Committee of the Empower 
Lincoln20 Initiative.  Logan is knowledgeable about the Foundation and has held a 
board position on The Health Hut which, as you know, is funded in large part by 
LHF.  We believe that Logan would make an excellent addition to our Board, and so I 
am forwarding his name to you for consideration.  Obviously, this decision is not ours 
to make, and we certainly will respect your decision regardless of who the Jury 
appoints, but we wanted to share with you our thoughts concerning Logan as a 
possible replacement. 
 
The official start date for the appointment is October 1st, but we realize that 
finalization may require more time. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this matter, please don’t hesitate to let me 
know.  Thanks, in advance, for your involvement and I look forward to hearing from 
you. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Norman 
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